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Schools on Reserves 
 
New Outdoor Learning Programme  
at Strumpshaw Fen – Summer Term  
dates still available! 

 
The RSPB has just launched a new ‘Schools on Reserves’ programme with an exciting range of 
lesson plans available for you and your pupils to enjoy.   
  
This summer, why not join us in exploring the woodland, meadow and pond habitats of Strumpshaw 
Fen Nature Reserve. Discover our new sand bank habitat and get up close to some of the most 
flamboyant and secretive wildlife of the Norfolk Broads. 

 
All of our sessions are designed to help children feel at home in nature by encouraging self-initiated 
discovery, sensory exploration, learning and sharing of information. 
 

Please visit our website to find out more and contact us on (01603) 715191 

  
www.rspb.org.uk/forprofessionals/teachers/schoolvisits/strumpshaw-fen 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“I especially enjoyed 
bird-watching because 
there was no cars, no 
noise. It was really 
calm.” 
 
“The ant trail was 
awesome!” 
 
“I enjoyed pond dipping. 
I caught a caddis fly 
larva and these tiny, tiny 
things called Water 
Fleas...” 
 
Comments by Year 4 visitors! 
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